
 
16 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Families 

PE Kit – Changes 

In response to feedback from families and students, we have decided to make a change to the current PE kit requirements so they are more 
accessible and affordable.   

After the holidays, the expectations regarding PE kit will be as follows: 

Compulsory You must choose from one of the following options below: 

DUA branded Polo PE Polo Tracksuit bottoms  
1. DUA branded PE Tracksuit bottoms 
2. Plain unbranded navy tracksuit bottoms 

Shorts 
3. DUA branded PE Shorts 
4. Plain unbranded navy short 

Sports leggings 
5. DUA branded PE leggings 
6. Plain unbranded navy sports leggings 

 

It is important to highlight that if your child is opting to wear unbranded bottoms, shorts or leggings, they MUST be navy.  For the winter 
months, if you choose to purchase an additional top to keep warm, this MUST be the DUA branded ¼ zip. 

For any DUA branded clothing, please purchase direct from our uniform supplier Uniwears, their contact details are as follows:   

Address: 371 Harehills Lane, Leeds, LS9 6AP 

Contact: 0113 235 1256 

Website: www.uniwears.co.uk  

Thank you for your continued support and feedback.  Should you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me via email 
jburn2@dixonsua.com  

Yours faithfully 

J.Burn 

Mr J Burn 

Head of Physical & Health Education 
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